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Dear TES Families,           November 23, 2020 

 

It is hard to believe that we have come to the end of the first trimester already! Over the next couple of 
weeks, teachers will be compiling data for report cards, which will be going home with students during the 
week of December 14th.  
 

As we transition into a new trimester, now is the time to make changes to your child’s learning model. If you 
are currently enrolled in the Flexible Model (in person 2 days per week and remote 3 days per week) and 
would like to switch to our fully remote Tonasket Online Academy (TOA), or if you are currently enrolled in 
TOA and would like to transition to our Flexible learning model, now is the time to make that change. Please 
contact the Elementary school office no later than Friday, December 4th to request this change. 
 

Over the past couple of weeks, our counselor, Ms. Monroe-Sellers, has spearheaded our annual canned food 
drive.  Thanks to your generosity, we will be able to provide food for the Thanksgiving holiday for families in 
our community! We know many are experiencing economic hardships at this time and truly appreciate your 
contributions.  
 

As we look towards the month of December, I hope you will be able to join me for First Friday Coffee on 
December 4th. I will be offering two sessions. The Spanish session is scheduled from 8:00 - 8:30 AM, and the 
English session from 8:45 - 9:15 AM. It is always nice to connect with parents and get feedback on ways that 
we can better meet the needs of our families.  Joining information is below:  
 

English Session: 8:45 AM, go to meet.google.com/gbm-yqny-zwc  To join by phone,  
call 0130-238-+1 929  and enter PIN: 309 120 977# 

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (509) 486-4933. 
Wishing you a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday! 
 

Stay safe and well,  
Lilly Martin 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.tonasket.wednet.edu/
https://meet.google.com/gbm-yqny-zwc?hs=122&authuser=0
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Dates to Remember                       Anoten en sus Calendarios 

Nov. 25-Dec. 8th Online Book Fair   Nov. 25 a Dic. 25 Feria del Libro en línea 

Dec. 2nd  Supt.’s On 5:30pm   Dic. 2 Charla con el Superintendente 6:30 pm. 
Dec. 4th First Friday Coffee                                4 de Diciembre Primer Viernes Café 8:45 

Dec. 9th Early Release 12:30pm                       9 de Diciembre Salida Temprana 12:30 pm 

Dec. 15th & 17th Report Cards Sent Home      15 y 17 de dic. Boletas de calificaciones se envían  
Dec. 16th TOA Report Cards Mailed Home    16 de Dic. se envían Boletas de calificaciones TOA 

Dec. 18th Early Release 12:30pm                     18 de Diciembre salida Temprana 12:30 pm 

Dec. 21-Jan. 3rd Winter Vacation – No School    21 de diciembre-3 de enero vacaciones de invierno 

  

Grab and Go Meal Station 

Children ages 1-18 and K-12 students who are not physically attending school in the 

buildings can receive meals from our grab & go station in front of the high school from 8 

AM to 11 AM. Grab & go meals are available on all days students are attending school 

Mon., Tues., Thur., Fri. When you get meals from the grab & go station on Tuesday, 

children will be provided 2 days' worth of meals to cover Wednesday. This service has been 

extended through the entire 2020/21 school year by the USDA. Also, per USDA, you can 

receive meals from any school district, whether you attend the district or not.  

 

THANK YOU!  
Thank you Tonasket Tiger family for your generous donations during our 
food drive. We ended our drive with a total of 389 items along with 
monetary donations of $200 dollars to add to our drive/food boxes. Each 
food box created was distributed to a family in our school district. Winston 
S. Churchill stated, "We make a living by what we get. We make a life by 
what we give." To everyone that gave, you are appreciated and have 
made a difference for a family, so once again thank you. 

 



Migrant Program News 

Dear Families, we very much miss the monthly meetings where we could gather all the information 
with just your presence. We continue working but now we send them the information through letters 
and phone calls; please stay tuned for our correspondence. Remember: 
 

1. Send in back the responses to the survey on the needs of our students. 
2. Enroll in the support fund. Mrs. Yuri 650-464-9248 is helping with the applications. Please do 

so if you haven't done it yet, the last day is December 6th. 
3. We are working on getting the flu shots. Please be on the lookout. 
4. If they want any information or resources. We will find a way to get it to you. 
5. Stay safe. 

 

  

Ways to support Tonasket Elementary School 

 Whether you are in the TOA program or the Hybrid program there are ways that you can help 
support the school from the comfort of your home. 

 

Scholastic Online Book Fair The book fair runs November 25th through 

December 8th. All orders ship directly to your home. All book orders over $25 ship 
free! The school receives 25% of the profits. Click on the link for the bookfair: 
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/tonasketelementaryschool 
 

Amazon Shopping - Did you know that you can donate money to 

the Tonasket Elementary School PTO without having to spend any extra 
money? Amazon has a way to donate to the charity of your choice by 

switching to smile.amazon.com when you shop on Amazon. Your account stays 
the same and when you purchase an item on Amazon, they will give a portion of it to the charity of your 
choice. Simply log in to smile.amazon.com and pick Tonasket Elementary Parent Teacher Organization as your 
charity and start Shopping!!! 
 

 Box Tops - Scan Your Receipts and Collect Them Now! 

Did you know that for every box top that is turned in, the school receives $0.10. Over the 

years TES has received thousands of dollars just by saving box tops! 

Box Tops for education has changed how they collect box tops. You have to download the 

app and scan your receipts and the money will automatically be added to the schools account. Receipts have to 

be scanned within 14 days of purchase to count. If you don’t want to download the app but have a receipt to be 

scanned, feel free to come into the office and we will scan it for you. If you have the traditional box tops you 

can still turn them in. Please turn any traditional box tops into the office. 

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/f3R23zG26_ifDVX-p1k_tQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhlYYmP0Q2aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc2Nob2xhc3RpYy5jb20vYmYvdG9uYXNrZXRlbGVtZW50YXJ5c2Nob29sVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAR6ZStF8YQGIgUhtsYmV2aWVyQHRvbmFza2V0LndlZG5ldC5lZHVYBAAAAAE~

